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The Wolfpack is looking forward to a fun-packed last month of School. On 
Saturday, May 3rd, we have our first Trivia night to raise money for field trips and 
student rewards.  On May 9th, we are planning the YMCA field trip for the 
elementary students. The zoo trip is scheduled for May 23rd for all students level 4 
and above.   
 
Graduation day is May 16th at 10:00 a.m. 11 students will graduate from 8th grade, 
and 3 of them are planning on starting High School in their home districts. The 
pack has 4 seniors graduating from High School.  
 
We have 53 current pack members, but referrals for next year are coming in daily.   
 
This month, we have had some exceptional pack members earning the title of 
“Leaders Of The Pack.”  In elementary school, Vincent H. of Geneseo was 
selected. In middle school, Austin G. of Kewanee was selected. Last, Nathan V. of 
Kewanee was chosen for our high school.   
 
For our staff, Ms. Cassie Hook, our super school secretary, has been selected as the 
“Leader Of The Staff” because of her outstanding performance and positive 
outlook. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 


